
Thank you for considering my concerns raised in opposition to House Bill 6, the Save Women’s
Sports Act. This dangerous legislation targets an already vulnerable group of Ohio youth.

I ask you to consider how this bill will impact people in your state. This bill attacks people who
simply want to be accepted and experience the joy of playing sports on a team with their peers.
There are already effective procedures in place that not only allow trans athletes to participate in
the sports they love, but also ensure fairness of athletic ability. All this bill serves to do is spread
transphobia and hate, further endangering an already high-risk group. There are significantly
more important issues for the state legislature to address.

Trans rights are human rights.

Thank you. I urge you to oppose HB6 and protect all our state’s athletes.


